
You’re invited to learn more about the  

Intoxicated Driver Program process! 
 

Please join us  

Thursday, February 28, from 1:30 — 2:30 p.m. at  

Kemper Center’s Founder’s Hall, 6501 3rd Avenue, Kenosha  

to learn how your position interacts with the  

Intoxicated Driver Program process in Kenosha County. 
 

In addition to the basic flow, costs, and resources available, we’ll cover the 

following topics: 

 Direct Biomarker Testing at the Hope Council on Alcohol & Other Drug 

Abuse, Inc. 

 Voluntary Assessments/Intoxicated Driver Intervention Programs with 

Matt Ruehle, Wisconsin Community Services (WCS)  

 Group Dynamics/Multiple Offender Program of Education with Robin 

Rupp, Gateway Technical College 

 Substance Abuse Treatment for impaired drivers 

 And more! 
 

Please make every effort for you or someone from your office to  attend so 

that you can have all your questions answered. 
 

Light snacks will be served. 
 

RSVP by Friday, February 22, to guida@hopecouncil.org 

 


